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September 22, 2020

Engineering Certification

I, William Floyd, Operations Manager at Northern New Mexico Radio Foundation,
operator of KSFR White Rock, New Mexico, hereby certify that the directional antenna for FCC
Construction Permit No. 0000094261 was installed on September 17, 2020 according to the

specifications provided by the manufacturer, Shively Labs, a division of Howell Laboratories, Inc.

I, William Floyd, have worked in the broadcast engineering field since 2010, completing
nine broadcast facility installation projects and serving as consulting engineer for dozens of
successful FCC applications in the broadcast services over that time. | have authored technical
manuals and presented at industry conferences on issues including FM antenna siting, the FCC
applications process, broadcast and EAS compliance, and best practices for broadcast facilities. |

have been a member of the Society of Broadcast Engineers since 2012.

William Floyd

Operations Manager

Northern New Mexico Radio Foundation
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